
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2025-71 
October 30, 2024 

 

 

TO:  Tammy L. Good, CIP Manager 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Design-Build Construction Agreement with New Line Skateparks FL, 

Ince. 

 

 

Pursuant to your memorandum dated October28, 2024, Engineering Memorandum No. 25-12, I 

have prepared and attached the following forms of Resolution: 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY 

OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 

AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 

EXECUTE A DESIGN-BUILD CONSTRUCTION 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH 

AND NEW LINE SKATEPARKS FL, INC. TO PROVIDE 

PROFESSIONAL DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES FOR A 

MULTIPURPOSE SKATEPARK TO BE LOCATED AT 

COMMUNITY PARK; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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Attachment 
 


